
You and your colleagues are warmly invited to the...

Wednesday 13 December 2017, 6.30pm

All Souls, Langham Place, London W1b 3DA

(next to bbC broadcasting House and less than 5 minutes from Oxford Circus)

CarolService
Healthcare



CMF
C h r i s t i a n  M e d i c a l  F e l l o w s h i p

Reverend Hugh Palmer
Rector of All Souls, Langham Place will lead a service 

of traditional carols and readings

with an address by

Hugh Thomson 
Hugh is pastor of City Church, birmingham where he has served 

since 2007. Hugh graduated in medicine from Aberdeen and was 

a consultant upper GI surgeon at Heartlands Hospital in birmingham

from 1994 to 2007.

Mulled wine and mince pies will be served afterwards.

This is a free event — no tickets or booking necessary.

All are welcome.

www.cmf.org.uk        www.allsouls.org


